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Engage Weekly Update 

Gaelic Learning update and opportunities 

 

To register interest in the e-Sgoil opportunities above, please use the link below: 

e-Sgoil Gaelic (Learners) Expressions of Interest 2025 - 2026 

 

Scottish Languages Bill – Stage 3 Debate 

 A motion was passed in the Scottish Parliament last week confirming that the Stage 3 

debate on the Scottish Languages Bill will take place on the afternoon of Tuesday 17th 
June  - What's On | Scottish Parliament Website .   
  

Deadline of all the amendments that have been proposed at Stage 3 will be published on 

the Scottish Parliament website once lodging date has passed – lodging deadline for 

government and non-government amendments is noon on Tuesday 10 June -  Scottish 

Languages Bill | Scottish Parliament Website 

 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKYXHVjmvVD1JtZdYLkd46rlUNjZJNUpMRjZMVUpEOFFSSEdJWk9PQktMWC4u&route=shorturl
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.parliament.scot%2Fchamber-and-committees%2Fwhats-on-and-watch-live%2Fwhats-on%3FdateFrom%3D6%2F17%2F2025&data=05%7C02%7CStephen.Jack%40dumgal.gov.uk%7C2e7819322cc44f6481be08dda7e8dcbd%7Cbd2e1df68d5a4867a647487c2a7402de%7C0%7C0%7C638851340778745899%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=0pZwAX3a11q7zpn9mEQMUetjERgiuzAKAgW6d14BmTA%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.parliament.scot%2Fbills-and-laws%2Fbills%2Fs6%2Fscottish-languages-bill&data=05%7C02%7CStephen.Jack%40dumgal.gov.uk%7C2e7819322cc44f6481be08dda7e8dcbd%7Cbd2e1df68d5a4867a647487c2a7402de%7C0%7C0%7C638851340778767971%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dOqldIk2Qmik6w8gkgNxpi132L06kR8lBYfia6h8Sqs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.parliament.scot%2Fbills-and-laws%2Fbills%2Fs6%2Fscottish-languages-bill&data=05%7C02%7CStephen.Jack%40dumgal.gov.uk%7C2e7819322cc44f6481be08dda7e8dcbd%7Cbd2e1df68d5a4867a647487c2a7402de%7C0%7C0%7C638851340778767971%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dOqldIk2Qmik6w8gkgNxpi132L06kR8lBYfia6h8Sqs%3D&reserved=0
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If you want to discuss any Gaelic learning opportunities for your school, 

please contact our part-time Gaelic Development Officer (Monday, 

Thursday, Friday) through: Emily.Smith@dumgal.gov.uk 
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